
 

 

 

 

 

 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
 

Traffic Signal Pole Replacement at the intersection of 
Lampson Ave. and Seal Beach Blvd. 

 

The City’s traffic signal contractor, Siemens, will be working to replace a 

traffic signal pole on October 10, 2016 from 9:00a.m. to 3:00p.m. This work 

will be limited to one day. The traffic signals at this intersection will not be 

operational during this time frame. Stop signs will be placed in the street for 

all directions of travel and will be maintained throughout the entire 

construction period. All traffic movements will be allowed and accessible 

throughout the entire time, with no detours. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Cesar Rangel, 

Project Manager at (562) 431-2527 ext. 1328 or email 

crangel@sealbeachca.gov. 
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